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Lead agencies may include 15 hardcopies of this document when submitting electronic copies of Environmental Impact 
Reports, Negative Declarations, Mitigated Negative Declarations, or Notices of Preparation to the State Clearinghouse 
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SCH #:

Project Title:

Lead Agency:

Contact Name:

Email: Phone Number:

Project Location:

Project Description (Proposed actions, location, and/or consequences).

Identify the project’s significant or potentially significant effects and briefly describe any proposed mitigation measures that
would reduce or avoid that effect.
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continued

If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Text Field: 
	Project Title: Arroyo Vista (GPA220009, CZ2200031, TTM38510)
	Lead Agency: Riverside County
	Contact Name: Krista Mason
	Email: kmason@rivco.org
	Phone Number: (951) 955-1722
	Project Location: Northwest corner of Iris Avenue and Chicago Avenue,                     Riverside County
	Project Description: The proposed Project consists of applications for a General Plan Amendment (GPA220009), Change of Zone (CZ2200031), and Tentative Tract Map (TTM38510) to allow for the development of 232 single-family dwelling units on a 140.8-acre property located at the northwest corner of Iris Avenue and Chicago Avenue in the Lake Matthews/Woodcrest community of unincorporated Riverside County.  GPA220009 is a proposal to change the site’s General Plan land use designation from “Rural Community – Very Low Density Residential (RC-VLDR)” to “Rural Community – Low Density Residential (RC-LDR).”  CZ2200031 is a proposal to change the site’s zoning classification from “Light Agriculture, 10-Acre Minimum Lot Size (A-1-10)” to “One Family Dwellings, 10,000 square foot (s.f.) minimum lot size (R-1-10,000).”  TTM38510 is a proposal to subdivide the 140.8-acre property to develop 232 residential lots on approximately 87.7 acres, open space (including a trailhead) on approximately 25.0 acres, water quality basins on 4.9 acres, a sewer lift station on 0.25 acre, and street improvements and right-of-way dedications on 23.0 acres.
	Project's Effects: The Draft EIR shall address the following environmental subject areas: Aesthetics; Agriculture and Forest Resources; Air Quality; Biological Resources; Cultural Resources; Energy; Geology and Soils; Greenhouse Gas Emissions; Hazards and Hazardous Materials; Hydrology and Water Quality; Land Use and Planning; Mineral Resources; Noise; Paleontological Resources; Population and Housing; Public Services; Recreation; Transportation; Tribal Cultural Resources; Utilities and Service Systems; and Wildfire. Mitigation measures, if required, will be identified by the forthcoming EIR.
	Areas of Controversy: There are no known areas of controversy regarding the Project at this time.
	List of Agencies: Santa Ana Regional Water Quality Control Board
South Coast Air Quality Management District
Riverside County Flood Control and Water Conservation District
South Coast Air Quality Management District
Western Municipal Water District

Additional responsible agencies, if any, will be identified as part of the forthcoming EIR.


